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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
You asked: 
 

I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information 
from your NHS Foundation Trust. Please may you provide me with answers to the following: 
 
1) Since 2012, how many services has your Trust reduced or cut across sexual and reproductive 

health services which it holds responsibility over? None. 
 

Please list the service alongside date and detail of closure in a tablature format. 
 
2) In the next year, are there any planned reductions or closures across your commissioning in 

sexual and reproductive health services? No. 
 
 
I trust that this information is helpful to you, however if you are not entirely satisfied with this response, 
please do not hesitate to contact the Information Governance Department on 01257 488271.  If we do not 
hear from you within 28 days, we will assume that we have been able to accommodate your request under 
the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 



 

 

 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to: Information Governance Department, 
Wrightington, Wigan and Leigh NHS Foundation Trust, Suite 9, Buckingham Row, Brick Kiln Lane, Wigan, 
WN1 1XX. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information 
Commissioner for a decision at:  
 
The Information Commissioner’s Office  
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane  
Wilmslow 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF 
 
Helpline number: 0303 123 1113 


